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6th March 2025 

Deputy Alan Kelly, 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 

RE: PQ 4409/25  To ask the Minister for Health if a site has been located for the new community 
nursing home in Roscrea. -Alan Kelly 

Dear Deputy Kelly,  

I refer to your correspondence dated 17th February, 2025 

The HSE is currently reviewing potential site options for the development of a new 50-bed Community 
Nursing Unit in Roscrea and is inviting expressions of interest from interested parties for the siting of 
the new facility.  The site should be between 3.5 and 5 acres, should have the appropriate zoning and 
should be easily accessible from Roscrea town centre and local community facilities.  

The deadline for submissions to estates.midwest@hse.ie is 12th March, 2025 at 12 noon.  Once a 
suitable site has been identified, the HSE will engage with key stakeholders on the initial design phase 
prior to an application for planning permission. 

I trust this clarifies the position. Please contact me if you have any further queries. 

Kind Regards, 

_______________________ 
IAN CARTER  
CEO Mid West Acute and Older People Services 
HSE Mid West  
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